Thank you!

Hello, First Pres family!

I would like to thank each and every one of you for coming out for pancakes and/
or supporting my Eagle “® Scout journey!

A big thanks to Larry, Mr. & Mrs. Meyer for cooking, Dad, Sam and Charlie for
serving, and Coco and Ms. Becca for helping my mom keep it together.

We raised a generous amount of money to fund my project at the KCS Family
Resource Center AND donate cash to their back-to-school backpack and shoes
fund! FRC Director, Candice Cradic is beside herself with joy!

Donations are still welcome for the center!
You all are so kind! Thanks for everything,
PEACE!

Rhys Wilkins

Troop 48
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